NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Cherokee County
Citizens Planning Commission, regarding a proposed Junk and Salvage Yard at
parcel number 195-00-00-008.003 Bells Branch and York Road Blacksburg, S.C.
The hearing will be held at the Cherokee County administration building, 110
Railroad Avenue Gaffney, SC in conference rooms 211 A and B on Thursday,
February 20th, 2025, at 10 AM. The public is invited to attend.



